From: William Hollingsworth

To: Haley Dodson
Subject: FW: Your HMGP NOI is eligible - Control No. is 0074
Date: Monday, May 14, 2018 2:22:50 PM

William S. Hollingsworth / Fire Chief / Cambria CSD Fire Department / 2850 Burton Drive / Cambria, CA 93428
work: (805) 927-6240 ex.311 / cell: (805) 909-0924 / fax: (805) 927-6242
whollingsworth@cambriacsd.org / www.cambriacsd.org

From: Bob Gresens

Sent: Tuesday, May 01, 2018 3:44 PM

To: William Hollingsworth <whollingsworth@cambriacsd.org>
Cc: Melissa Bland <MBland@cambriacsd.org>

Subject: FW: Your HMGP NOI is eligible - Control No. is 0074

Hello William,
The following is fyi. Please make sure you are on their contact listing.

Bob

From: Ron Miller <Ron_Miller@oes.ca.gov> On Behalf Of Governor's Office of Emergency Services
Sent: Saturday, April 28, 2018 9:24 AM

To: Bob Gresens <bgresens@cambriacsd.org>

Subject: Your HMGP NOl is eligible - Control No. is 0074

The California Governor's Office of Emergency Services (Cal OES) has received the Hazard Mitigation Grant
Program (HMGP) Notice of Interest (NOI) submitted by your agency.

Project Number: DR-4353-0074.

Subapplicant Name: Cambria Community Services District .

Activity Title: Seismic Study and Vulnerability Study and Mitigation.
Federal Share Request: $60,000.00.

Required Applicant Match: $20,000.00.

Your NOI was reviewed by Cal OES staff and determined to represent an eligible HMGP activity.

This email confirms the formal invitation for Cambria Community Services District to develop a full subapplication
for consideration of HMGP funding.

The project and planning subapplications are available on our website www.caloes.ca.gov/hmgp

Subapplications must be mailed to Cal OES, postmarked by September 4, 2018.

Subapplication Development and Benefit Cost Analysis (BCA) training will be offered at locations throughout
California in the months of May and June 2018.

Please direct any questions to HMGP@caloes.ca.gov
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